
 
 
 
 
 

 
1828 Harding Path 
The Villages, FL 32162 
March 19, 2019 
 
 
To The Villages Recreation Department:  
 
Programs offered by the Lake / Sumter AAUW will be the recipient of funds raised in our Farewell-to-
the-Old-Card Mah Jongg Celebration on March 21, 2019, at Bradenton Recreation Center. The event will 
run from 7:00 to 9:30 p.m., but we have reserved the room from 6:30 to 10:00 p.m. 
 
The funds will go to scholarships for women to complete the last two years if their college educations 
and camperships for eighth grade girls to attend a week-long STEM-focused summer camp. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Linda J. Carpenter 
Co-Secretary 


